AGREED RECORD ON THE SHARING OF NORWEGIAN SPRING-SPAWNING HERRING
BETWEEN THE COASTAL STATES THE FAROE ISLANDS AND NORWAY

13™ December 2024

A delegation from the Faroe Islands headed by Herluf Sigvaldsson and a delegation
from Norway headed by Elisabeth Norgérd Gabrielsen met in Oslo to consult on the
future sharing of Norwegian spring-spawning herring. This meeting followed a
number of previous meetings on the sharing issue.

The Heads of Delegations agreed that the future sharing of the total allowable catch
(TAC) should be as follows and to recommend this to their authorities:

The Faroe Islands 10.00%
Norway 64.18%
Unallocated 25.82%

Any Party may opt out of this sharing arrangement by giving a notification to the other
Party, preferably before 1 October and containing an explanation of why the Party
has chosen to opt out of the arrangement.

The Party opting out should set their national quota of Norwegian spring-spawning
herring according to this sharing arrangement until at least the end of the next year
after a notification is submitted.

The parties can mutually decide on different arrangements.
On 13" December 2024

For the delegation of the Faroe Islands For the delegation of Norway
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Herluf Sigvaldsson Elisabeth Norgard Gabrielsen



